From: Daliah Barrett on behalf of Licensing

To: Daliah Barrett

Subject: FW: Objection - Sweet Peppa, lordship lane
Date: 03 August 2023 18:41:28

APPENDIX C

----- Original Message-----

From: Sam >

Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 8:56 PM

To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection - Sweet Peppa, lordship lane

Hello,
I live at Eldon Road N22 5EE.
Pleads register my objection to Sweet Peppa being given either an on or off licence.

As a resident of the immediate area for nearly six years we have watched this strip of shops become worse and
worse.

There is a huge amount of public nuisance caused by groups hanging around the betting shops, eating and
drinking and throwing waste on the floor. The road already has multiple shops providing an off licence option.

The street is awful to walk down, and as the parent of a nearly four year old daughter, I have to explain to her
why it is so disgusting and potentially harmful. There is little space to walk along here and at times it feels
threatening and intimidating. There are open drug deals being done on the street, including outside this
establishment.

The site is small with limited tables. And will undoubtedly spill out onto the strip. Further adding to the
potential for public nuisance, crime and general disorder.

Lastly, as part of the Friends group who have been working very hard to improve chapmans green, we feel this
will cause more anti social behaviour, litter and nuisance within the park. It also has the potential to make it less
accessible for other local users. We have worked with the council to get a PSPO in place and don’t want to
encourage more drinking in the park.

Please do not allow this license. It is not right for the community.

With thanks
Sam
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